## **Belgian Fly Fishing Committee (BFFC)**

President: Dany Marchand Bérismenil 70a 6982 La Roche Belgium



23 Jan 2025

To the FIPS-Mouche General Assembly, C/O FIPS-Mouche Board

Dear Members of the FIPS-Mouche General Assembly,

It is with great enthusiasm that I, Dany Marchand, President of the Belgian Fly Fishing Committee (BFFC), submit this letter in support of Stefan Allacker's candidacy for the position of President of FIPS-Mouche. The election for this important role, to be held during the General Assembly on April 24th in Bohinj, Slovenia, as part of the CIPS Congress, presents an excellent opportunity to recognize and leverage Stefan's exemplary leadership and deep commitment to the sport of fly fishing.

Stefan Allacker has been an integral figure in Belgian sport fly fishing for many years. As a long-serving member of our community, he has significantly contributed to the growth and development of the sport within Belgium. His dedication to fostering the sport is reflected in his active participation in the Belgian National Championship in earlier years and his unwavering commitment to the organization and management of national fly fishing initiatives.

For the past eight years, Stefan has served with distinction on the FIPS-Mouche board as General Secretary. In this role, he has demonstrated exceptional organizational skills, strategic foresight, and a collaborative approach to problem-solving. His experience at the international level, combined with his ability to build strong relationships within the fly fishing community, makes him an outstanding candidate for the presidency.

Stefan's vision for the future of FIPS-Mouche, grounded in his extensive experience and passion for the sport, aligns perfectly with the organization's goals of promoting and advancing fly fishing on a global scale. His proven track record of leadership and his commitment to upholding the values of fairness, inclusivity, and sportsmanship make him the ideal candidate to guide FIPS-Mouche into its next chapter.

On behalf of the Belgian Fly Fishing Committee and the entire Belgian fly fishing community, I extend my wholehearted support for Stefan Allacker's candidacy. I am confident that under his leadership, FIPS-Mouche will continue to flourish and achieve new milestones in the years to come.

Thank you for considering this letter of support. Please do not hesitate to reach out should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Dany Marchand

President

Belgian Fly Fishing Committee (BFFC)